
  

 GENERAL PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

Republic of Namibia 

Ministry of Agriculture, Water and Forestry (MAWF) 
 

Feasibility Study for Namibia Feed Africa - Agricultural Transformation Programme 

(FAATPRO) 

 

 

1. The Republic of Namibia has received a Grant from the African Development Bank’s Middle 

Income Country Technical Assistance Fund (MIC TAF) to finance the Feasibility Study for 

Namibia Feed Africa - Agricultural Transformation Programme (FAATPRO). 

 

2. The principal objective of the Feasibility Study is to design and prepare good quality and 

bankable agricultural projects with detailed designs, construction drawings and tender 

documents, which will constitute the Namibia FAATPRO. 

 

3. The MIC TAF Grant-related activities will be implemented under 2 components, namely: 

• Component 1 Feasibility Study (8 calendar months) which will consist of Phase 1 Pre-

feasibility Study (Preliminary Assessment - 5 calendar months) and Phase 2 Feasibility 

Study (Detailed Assessment - 3 calendar months); and  

• Component 2 Study Coordination. 

 

4.  Acquisition of consulting services (for Feasibility Study), financed by the Bank for the MIC 

TAF Grant project, will be carried out in accordance with the Procurement Policy and 

Methodology for Bank Group Funded Operations (BPM), dated October 2015. Specifically, 

Procurement will be carried using African Development Bank’s Procurement Methods and 

Procedures. 

 

5. The bidding documents are expected to be available from 29th March 2019, or even earlier.  

 

6. Interested bidders may obtain further information, and should confirm their interest, by contacting: 

    Ministry of Agriculture, Water and Forestry (MAWF),  

Government Office Park, 

Luther Street, Eros, 

Private Bag 13184 

Windhoek, Namibia  

 

    Enquiries: Ms. Johanna Andowa 

Email: Johanna.Andowa@mawf.gov.na 

    Tel: +264 61 208 7683 

    Fax: +264 61 221733 

   
 


